
Dear Parents, 
 
It is hard to believe that Thanksgiving is only a few weeks away.  Earlier today we sent 
an invitation to our fall Parent/Student/Teacher conferences sign up.  These will take 
place virtually the week before Thanksgiving November 23-25.  These conferences 
involve your child, so please sign up for a time your child is available for.  If you do not 
find a time that works for your family, please let us know and we will find another time 
that we can all meet.  
 
We had a wonderful celebration sharing our stories on Thursday.  I invite you all to have 
your child show you the flipgrid videos and to leave comments for these wonderful 
authors.  We will begin our new unit “The Art of Information Writing” this week.  We will 
be shifting gears from telling stories to teaching others about topics we are experts in. 
Please watch this ​video​ as a way to understand how you can support your child during 
this unit.  
 
If you haven’t made it to school yet to pick up the newest supplies please try to do so 
soon.  We will be using the materials on Monday and don’t want your child to fall 
behind.  This is a great time to also drop off food for the food drive.  The lockers for St. 
Vincent de Paul are getting pretty low which shows the great need.  You can also drop 
off more food at the office or participate in the drive through food drive on November 
20th.  Sixth Grade volunteers will be stationed at Bozman Plaza for a Drive through 
drop off from 8:00 to 9:30.  Please help as much as you are able! 
 
Here are some important dates coming up: 
Wednesday November 11th​ - Veteran’s Day No School 
Friday November 13th​ - All School Mass honoring St. Francis Cabrini 
Friday November 20th​ - 3rd Grade students have the opportunity to attend daily mass 
with their Parents at 8:30 AM.  
November 23-25 ​- Parent/Student/Teacher Conferences - No school for students 
Monday November 30th - Heritage Project Due 
 
Mr. Boyle has given us the following information to share with you: 
 
The Thanksgiving holidays are traditionally the busiest travel time of the year for 
individuals and families. But it’s 2020, and we are in the midst of an increasing 
COVID-19 surge. Travel increases your chances of getting and spreading COVID-19, 
so staying home is the best way to protect yourself and others. If you decide you must 
travel during the fall, you should review the recently updated CDC website on ​Travel 
during the COVID-19 Pandemic​, which includes tips on what to do before, during, and 
after travel.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  We are getting through this together.  
 
Valerie Sheehan and Susan Smith 

http://vtuos.pub/W401-3
https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cdc.gov%2Fcoronavirus%2F2019-ncov%2Ftravelers%2Ftravel-during-covid19.html%3FACSTrackingID%3DUSCDC_2067-DM40798%26ACSTrackingLabel%3D8%2520Things%2520to%2520Know%2520about%2520Vaccine%2520Planning%2520%257C%2520COVID-19%26deliveryName%3DUSCDC_2067-DM40798&data=04%7C01%7Csshapiro%40kingcounty.gov%7C6982d996d16f40379a5e08d87f679638%7Cbae5059a76f049d7999672dfe95d69c7%7C0%7C0%7C637399430182619684%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=vps4%2FjOqQ%2BuT5z%2FNrzFUtL%2FZU5I%2B3d6RuA%2FXz9btpcw%3D&reserved=0
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